
September 16, 2021 

 

Dear Families and Friends,  
 
Over the last several weeks all staff testing has been negative, thanks be to God! This week, 
unfortunately we had a staff member who tested positive. The individual hasn’t worked in 
several days and posed no risk of exposure to your loved ones. 
 
With the recent State Fair and all the children back to school we anticipated the transmission 
rate in Ramsey County would go higher. Because of this we will begin testing unvaccinated staff 
members twice a week.  
 
Thank God, visits with your loved ones will not be impacted at this time. Please continue to use 
Sign-up Genius on our website at www.littlesistersofthepoorstpaul.org and click on the Family 
Visits tab. Remember to sign-up at least 24 hours in advance. If you cannot get signed up, 
please call the Sister on the unit to assist you. Just a friendly reminder, please follow the 
guidelines for visitation of the Home: hand sanitizing, sign-in and continuous mask wearing. 
 
For Compassionate Visits please continue to contact the Sister on the unit to schedule your visit 
by calling 651-227-0336: 
 
 2nd Floor – Sr. Cecilia #1701 until further notice 
 3rd Floor – Sr. Cecilia #1701 
 4th & 5th Floors – Sr. Mary William #1745 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. Let’s all continue to pray for the health and safety of one 
another and for an end to the coronavirus pandemic. 
 
May God bless you! 
 

 
 

Mother Theresa, lsp 
 

 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoorstpaul.or/

